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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, Presidéu/@o»-
DATE: September 30, 2016

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 16-0757
Planned Unit Development — Designation — Northwood Commons

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 16-0757. If passed,
this Bill will help enable the economic development project known as Northwood Commons, a
redevelopment of an existing shopping center into a mixed-use development that will create a
town center with community serving retail, policing services and student housing. This
development program will provide retail and community services, thereby strengthening the
connection with Morgan State University and the surrounding neighborhoods.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council for Bill
No. 16-0757.

cc: Colin Talbert
Angela Gibson
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